
Dear Youth & Family, 

 

Greetings to you in the grace and peace of God! 

I hope you are staying well this summer season.  

 

I am grateful that we could confirm five youths this year, and two of them joined the two-day mission 

trip to Midwest Center in June. Thank you for your participation and support! As we continue 

strengthening youth ministry and nurturing their faith, we will keep our bi-weekly youth gatherings 

on Sundays from 4-6 pm. Each meeting will be woven into spiritual reflection, learning, and fun 

activities. Please see the schedule below and mark you calendar now.  

 

* 8-19-Sat - Six Flag field trip 

  8-27-Sun - Kick-off 

  9-10-Sun  

  9-24-Sun - Service project - Migrants need kit & our mini food pantry bag  

* 9-30-Sat-10-1-Sun - NIC Youth Retreat, Wesley woods, Lake Geneva * need chaperones 

  10-8-Sun 

  10-22-Sun - Halloween/Fall party 

  11-12-Sun  

  11-26-Sun - Service project - Salvation Army bell ringing 

  12-10-Sun 

  12-17-Sun - Christmas party 

We welcome two new volunteers to the team - Debbie Thomas and Mike Kefauver, who will co-lead 

the meetings. Parents, let us know if you can help with snacks or one of the parties. We greatly ap-

preciate your cooperation. Let us grow together in love as disciples of Christ! 

 

Blessings,  

 

Pastor Mi-Sook 


